#1-J 1951

April 14th, 1937

Mrs. W. S. Jennings 1845 Main Street Jacksonville, Florida

Dear Mrs. Jennings:

The clippings from the Times Union arrived by mail this morning. These are valuable records for the Commission office and have been placed on file for future reference. Many thanks for your thoughtfulness.

Thirty copies of BUDGET ESTIMATE are being mailed to you today.

Enc.
30 Copies of Budget
Estimate sent under
other cover.

Sincerely yours,

EFC/kj

Ernest F. Coe, Executive Chairman Everglades National Park Commission